From: Jill Karhan

Sent: Thursday, 6 April 2023 2:14 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA 2022/0469

Categories: Amelia

| have seen the current plans for this site and again | must insist that they are rejected. The applicant has not
complied with the Council requests and is presenting plans for a building which is too bulky and architecturally not
in keeping with the village feel of the area

Kind regards

Jill Karhan
2 Rayner Rd Whale Beach





